
The unique Beijing

Beijing is an international but deversification city.
There are so many interesting places to play,
nanluoguxiang, Wangfujing, Houhai and so on. Beijing’s
lifestyle is very special. Do you want to know it?
Follow me!
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As time goes by, Beijing is gradually rising in the
world. It’s also becoming more and more popular to
choose between living and travelling. As far as I can
see, Beijing is a very special city. It not only has
high atmospheric urban architecture, as well as
traditional classical scenery building. I love Beijing.
I hope that through this article, you will fall in love
with this place.

 

Travel in Beijing
First of all, I have to sincerely recommend Beijing’s
attractions. As we Chinese know, Wangfujing is the
paradise for shopping. Wangfujing street is the only a
walk street in Beijing. Its average daily traffic is
600000 people, the holiday even more than 1.2 million
people. Here is the most special of 40 meters wide
streets are flowers everywhere. It has become a
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 matter of abundant
people today, shopping, leisure, culture, entertainment,
tourism, catering, commerce; accommodation is a body
comprehensive commercial pedestrian street. So there is
only you unexpected, no you can’t find.

Nanluoguxiang is one of the oldest neighborhoods in
Beijing, It is the ancient capital of Beijing style in a
piece of “jade” intact. There are many small hutongs of
different styles and Nanluoguxiang bar street, as well
as Beijing’s special snacks. It has so many Hutong, I
will recommend the best popular —Mao er Hutong to you.
When you are walk in the Mao er Hutong, eating the most
authentic old Beijing sugar-coated berry and feel the
Hutong’s comfort feeling, you will love the Beijing.
Houhai has a famous bar street. Here you can completely
quiet, watching the sea outside, listening to the gentle
songs. Or with a group of like-minded friends, enjoying
party time, and sleepless in Beijing.

 

Living in Beijing

Beijing person has a unique life style.
Maybe on a second they are still in the rigorous work,
they had already left the next second desk ran to the
houhai street. This is a rapidly developing city. Young
people all the time in work hard, trying to get ahead.

Some old people are quietly enjoying the evening the red
leaves of fragrant hill. Maybe you were a successful
white-collar work during the day, good at workplace,
drink starbucks every day, but night you will with lover
to buy food for cooking, enjoy personal time. Beijing is
such a unique place. Even under the huge pressure of
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life, Beijing person also has the confidence to come
true dream and live a happy life.

 

Dream in Beijing

Beijing as the capital of China, has
always been the young people’s dream place in my heart.
It’s in our hearts, always shine. Every day there are
thousands of young people to sit on the train to realize
the dream of Beijing. They would rather live in the
basement of Beijing, would rather eat a loaf of bread
every day for a living, just in order to look for
opportunities in Beijing. Efforts will reap. I believe,
Beijing will give a chance to hard-working man to come
true his dream.

This is Beijing, but not all of Beijing. I hope you can
through this article know the unique charm of Beijing,
feel my heart like me, deeply in love with Beijing.
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